August 8th, 1920,
Dear Mr; Teuda;

Today under separate cover I am sending you some enlargements
of pictures from whieh I would like to have seven eolor drawings made.

Please let me know how much the artist is charging me for
each drawing. I have quite a number 1 wigh to have made if it is not
too expensive, so I will Pudge by the price of these.

1 hope you will be able to find an arfist who will do the
work well tut who will not cha®ge a fancy price.

Please let me know as soon as possible what the price will
bes I will te sending on more pictures to you tut the number will
depend upon how expensive the drawings are.

With kind regards I am

Sineerely,

Mree Murray Varney. Per
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